
Young AFCEAN Hampton Roads Chapter Holiday Social  
Thursday, Dec. 20, 5:00 - 7:00 PM, The Barrel Room, 

Norfolk, VA

Join the Young AFCEAN Hampton Roads Chapter as they host the annual “Merry and Bright” 
holiday social.  Meet fellow YACs and learn more about what the organization has to offer.  Two 
drink tickets will be provided for current members with their member number.  Bring a friend - sign 
them up - and they’ll also get two drink tickets.  

If interested, please RSVP to Caitie Johnson at cjohnson@abstechnology.com or Jonathan White 
at VPMilitaryAffairs@hamptonroads.afceachapters.org.  You can also make your reservation 
online at https://hamptonroads.afceachapters.org/holiday-social-rsvp.  Hope to see you there!

437 Granby Street, Norfolk, VA 23510, 757.625.2337, www.thebarrelroomva.com
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